
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Sep 28 Orange Shirt Day 

Oct 4 Terry Fox Run 11:15am 

Oct 6 NO SCHOOL – Prep Time 

Oct 9 NO SCHOOL 

Oct 17 School Photos 

Oct 25 Sask Youth Apprenticeship Presentation 

Oct 26 Grad Meeting 

Oct 26 Student Led Conferences 3:10-7:10pm 

Oct 27 NO SCHOOL 

Nov 9 Remembrance Day Service 

Nov 10 NO SCHOOL – Prep Time 

Nov 13 NO SCHOOL 

Nov 23 Toy Bingo 

Dec 1 Grade 1-8 Report Cards 

Dec 14 LCS Christmas Event 

Dec 19 LCS Shopping Spree 

Dec 22 Grade 9-12 Report Cards 

Dec 25 NO SCHOOL - Christmas Break (till Jan 7) 

Jan 8 Back to School  
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Message from School Administration 
Wow where has September gone!!  It feels like we just had our first day of school and here we are already into the 

second month!  It has been very busy at LCS so far this year with a lot of exciting things happening.  Just to name a few 
Creative Club is starting this month, Sr. Girls volleyball is in full swing, students have been going on a variety of off campus 
learning trips, and we held Student Representative Council elections for the first time in many years and are excited to 
have a new SRC to lead our school and provide student voice. 

It has been very exciting to see and get into some of the new spaces as our renovation project continues!  We can't 
wait for it to be done so we can enjoy all of the beautiful learning spaces.  I think so far two of the most exciting for students 
have been the student commons and the fabulously redone gym (although it’s not quite done).  As a staff we have 
definitely noticed a lot more school pride in students having this new to us facility. 
In September and the beginning of October, staff have been fine tuning our school goals for the 2023-2024 school year.  We 
will share more in the next newsletter about these goals and the plan for success for all students.  The four areas of focus 
are Literacy, Numeracy, Mental Health, and School Culture. 
 

Thank you for a memorable start to this school year so far!  We can't wait to see what the coming months 
will bring! 

         Principal, Lindsey Burym   
         Vice Principal, Tracy Henderson 

 

 
 

SENIOR GIRLS VOLLEYBALL 
Please make sure you get connected through Edsby for the full 
schedule. Updates are posted there for practices and games. 

Request access through Edsby or contact the office if you need help.  
Upcoming Games  

Oct. 5 vs Asquith & Langham (in Asquith) 
Oct.19 vs Blaine Lake (in Blaine Lake) 

Oct.26 vs Asquith (HOME GAME) 

 
 



 

 

 
 

        

TERRY FOX RUN 
Wednesday, October 4th 11:15am New to LCS! 

We have started a Student Representative 
Council (SRC) this year and we are very 

excited with the activities to come! Our first 
assembly was on Friday, Sept.22 where the 

students gathered by color, chose their 
team symbols and competed for points 
Scores were awarded as the answers to 
staff trivia were rushed to the student 

representatives. 
 

Coming out ahead of the pack with 85 
points was the Phoenix group, followed by 
Gators with 60, Panthers with 50, and the 

Falcons with 30.  
 

Upcoming SRC Representative meetings are 
scheduled for October 3rd & 17th from  

3:15-4:30pm 

We are still looking for pumpkin 
donations to facilitate our PreK, 
Kindergarten and Creative Club. 

Contact the office if  
you can help us out. 

Thank-you! 



 

 

 
 

 

 

Due to construction and limited space,  
the Good Food Box will be  

cancelled for October.  
Check the next newsletter or Edsby  

for updated information to come. 

 
EDSBY is our main source of 

communication, and we need 
parents to get connected! 

Access/enter attendance, follow 
students progress, watch for 

news from LCS and find access 
to report cards. We will not be 

printing and sending report 
cards home until the last  

one in June. 
If you need assistance with 

EDSBY, contact Jenn  
at the office. 

Picture Day 

October 

17th! 
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OCTOBER 26TH  
Come on out to meet the 
teachers & eat some chili. 

 
*Grad meeting 6:00PM* 
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